
 
Need Extra Help? 

 

Sax Sectionals for our 7/8th grade saxophonists is offered on Monday’s beginning 
on Monday August 19th and ending on Monday, September 9th. 

 

Double Reed (Oboe and Bassoon) Sectionals for our 7/8th grade double reeds is 
offered on Wednesday beginning on Wednesday, August 21st and continues all 
year, except for May.  

 

All-State Lessons is offered on Fridays after school until 5:30pm up to auditions 
on Saturday, September 21st.  

 

If you have questions, please reach out to me via Remind text or e-mail at 
tim.ostrow@yourcharlotteschools.net  


